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The Pre-Submittal conference for the Auditing Services RFP began Monday, 
April 28, 2022 at 1:00 p.m., and closed at approximately 1:40p.m. 

Ms. Larsen, Chief Operating Officer, gave perspective proposers a brief overview 
of CSC. She highlighted key points within the RFP and informed the proposers 
that all of the prior year’s ACFR’s are available on the website. 

She informed the audience that the interview schedule is tentatively scheduled 
for the week of May 30th and the proposers would be notified of the exact day 
and time once all arrangements are made. 

The following questions were asked during the conference or were submitted in 
writing by 5:00 p.m. on April 29th, 2022. 

 
 

QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

1. Were there any findings in your previous audit? 
No, there were no findings in our previous audit. 

 

2. Link to ACFR which is also available on the CSC website: 
https://www.cscbroward.org/sites/default/files/2022-
03/__AR%20Children%26%23039%3Bs%20Services%20Council%20of%20Bro
ward%209.30.%202021_compressed%5B77%5D.pdf 
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